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Year 3 Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                                         25th April 2022 

Welcome back for the last term of the year!  We are looking forward to starting our new learning. Our topic for this 

term are based around the Romans, Saxons and Vikings! 

Maths – Fractions, Capacity, Time. 
English – Writing to entertain and inform 
Science – Amazing bodies, Light and Forces 
History – Romans, Saxons and Vikings 
PE – Athletics, Cricket and Tennis 
Art and Design – Roman mosaics and catapults 
PSHE – Exploring relationships 
RE – Hinduism 
Computing –Animating and Debugging 
 
School starts at 8:45am and we will be on the Upper School playground every morning at that time to welcome the 

children and answer any questions that you may have. School finishes 5 minutes later for Year 3 upwards and we will 

bring the children out onto the playground at 3.15pm.  

P.E. will take place on a Tuesday afternoon, but we do ask that your child leave their kit in school for the half term. PE 

kit is black shorts / leggings, a white t-shirt to change into and trainers or plimsolls (they can wear their school black 

trainers if they are suitable for PE). Please ensure your child is dressed in full school uniform every day, including plain 

black trainers or shoes. Children are permitted to wear stud earrings or hoops no larger than a 5p piece.  

Homework will be given to your child on a Friday. This may be any of the foundation subjects, maths, spellings or 

English. We would like these to be returned by Wednesday. House points will be given for completed work. Children 

will also need to bring in their reading record to write down any reading that they do at school. 

Dates for the Diary 

Half Term: Week beginning 30th May 2022 

School Trip: TBC 

Sports Day: Thursday 22rd June 2022- 1:30pm-3:00pm 

Last day of the year: Tuesday 19th July 2022 

We’re looking forward to a great half term; please come over and say hello in the playground or speak to us if you 

have any questions / concerns. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Walker, Miss Winks and the Year 3 Team 


